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Dear GJM Client:
We hope this letter finds you well.

We’re reaching out to share some exciting news about a new collaboration between
Long Island Medicare Help and your advisors at GJM Business Center ! As the
Medicare Annual Enrollment period approaches in October, we are pleased to offer a
valuable service designed to support you in reviewing your Medicare plan. With many
Medicare changes coming for 2025, it’s important to review your current coverage.

Here’s what this means for you:

* Free Consultation: Long Island Medicare Help is providing a complimentary review
of your current Medicare coverage and to discuss other plans that might better meet
your needs for 2025.

¢ Personalized Support: Our team is here to assist you with a tailored review of your
doctors, medications, etc. to ensure that you have the best possible information to
make informed decisions.

* Honest Opinion: This service is offered at no cost to you and is simply an opportunity
to explore your Medicare plan options. If it makes sense for you to change plans, we
will help you with enrollment into your new plan.

If you’d like to schedule your free consultation or if you have any questions, please feel
free to contact our office at 516-605-1476.

We look forward to working with you and supporting you in finding the best Medicare
coverage for the coming year.
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